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Newsletter 10 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Food Bank Collection    There will be a collection box placed outside of 

school for donations to the local food banks with the final collection taking place on 

Friday 11 December.   

Class 2 return on Monday 23 November  We have all missed seeing 

Class 2 (and other children and staff who have been self-isolating) in school over the 

last two weeks.  I know that they have all done a fantastic job of continuing their 

schoolwork at home with Miss Humphreys and Miss Jenkins.  The classroom has 

been deep cleaned ready for the return of Class 2 – we can’t wait to see you on 

Monday! 

Dates  Please see ‘Dates for your diary’ on the next page. 

 

 

Mr. J. Veness 

  



Dates for your diary 

Monday 23 November 2020 Welcome back to class 2 

Wednesday 2 December 2020 Pantomime – Dick Whittington to whole 

school 

Thursday 17 December 2020 Christmas lunch, whole school 

Friday 18 December 2020 Last day before Christmas break 

Finish 1.00 pm after lunch 

No after school club 

Christmas break – have a wonderful festive season 

Monday 4 January 2021 First day back, term 3 

Tuesday 2 February 2021 Young Voices, Biggest Sing – streamed 

live from the O2 Arena. 

Friday 12 February 2021 Last day of term 3 

There will be after school club 

 


